
Mitchell High School                           
416 Ledger School Road                            

Bakersville, NC 28705                                         

Phone: 828-766-3400 Fax: 828-688-4847 
 

 

 

 
 

Dear ______________, 

 

 On behalf of the students, faculty, and administration of Mitchell High 

School, I would like to thank you for your participation in our first 

Community/Career Day.  We appreciate your willingness to volunteer your 

time to share your expertise with our students.  As educators, we believe the 

members of our community serve as an important resource in the overall 

development of our youth.  I know that through our continued partnership 

we can make a difference in the lives of our youth.  Together, we can ensure 

their success in the 21
st
 century. 

 

Please know that the Community/Career Day was a great success, thanks to 

you!  

 

 

With sincere gratitude, 

 

 

 

 

Shelby Barrier  

Community Involvement/Career Day  

Team Member  

 


